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April 20, 2010 

To whom it may concern: 

We recommend Beacon a subsidiary of Nextara pay for the testing 
of the ground water levels, chemical components, (arsenic, alkali, copper 
ect.) and the total coliform and E. coli, each month or as demanded by 
law and any other Health Department requirements. Including standards 
for State and Federal water regulations and rules. This recommendation 
would be in affect for the duration of the project plus 20 years there 
after~ Recommend that all water testing be done at an independent 
laboratory at Rancho Seco's discretion. 

If at anytime during Beacons project or 20 years there after the 
potable water becomes contaminated Beacon will provide Rancho Seco 
and Cantil community potable water for our homes and businesses. 

All reports to be sent to Rancho Seco Incorporated and the Health 
Department as soon a possible according to the requirements and laws of 
the Health Department and for notification of members of any and all 
hazards to the potable water. 

The ground water levels shall be tested at two-week intervals 
during construction. After constnJ. €tion ground water levels shall be 
tested for at least two years at 2-month intervals than every year there 
after. 

The reaSOD for this recommendation is that Beacon will be using 
recycled water and other hazardous chemicals that may affect our 
drinking water. 

Rancho Seco Mutual Water Corporation and Citizen of Cantil 

s- Y-/CJ 

President Dawn Martin and Concerned Citizen 
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